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2017 Charitable Drive  
for Open House Family Shelter 
 (www.sheltered.org) 

Thank You to everyone that 
contributed to the 2017 Charitable 
Drive.  Your thoughtfulness gave 
hope, and eased the burden of 
families under a tremendous 
hardship. 

December Tuition Payment 

Due to year-end tax requirements, 
Moy Academy must deposit all 2017 
tuition payments must be deposited 
BEFORE January 1, 2018. 
If your tuition payment is due during 
Christmas Break, please pay before 
December 21.   
Post-date your check for the date 
that you’re due.  Thanks! 

New Year’s Day Swim 
at Merwin Lake Park (Woodland) 

Kick-start your New Year resolution 
with a memorable experience! 
Join us for a swim at Merwin Lake 
Park (east of Woodland) on Monday, 
January 1, 2018.   
We’ll carpool from the school at 
10:30 AM and go for a leisurely swim 
at noon.  Sign-up sheet is on the 
bulletin board. 
Don’t forget to bring your towel, 
shoes to wear into the water, and 
suntan lotion for sunburn 
prevention ;-)  Participate at your 
own comfort level – walk in up to 
your knees or dive in. 
Anyone may participate in this 
event. Parents – you are also 
invited! 
PS – We’ll be eating at Canton 
Chinese Buffet on 78th at 2:30 PM. 
PPS – In case of snow or ice, call 573-
2367 to confirm event status. 

 

 

 

Put the Kung-Fu on Colds and Flu  

All students - please wash your 
hands before and after class. 
If you, or your child, are sick 
(coughing every couple of seconds, 
sneezing, fever) – please DO NOT 
come to class. 
Do a make-up class when you’re 
well. 

Bad Weather Policy 

Classes will be held at Moy Academy 
as long as roads are safe to drive.  In 
general, we’ll be closed if public 
schools are closed.   

Call 360-573-2367 to confirm if 
classes are being held. 

Christmas Break 

Moy Academy will be closed for 
Christmas Break from December 25, 
2017 – January 1, 2018. 
The last class of the year is Thursday, 
December 21.   
Classes resume on Tue., Jan. 2, 2018. 

*Make-up classes are not necessary 
for December because there were 
five weeks in November. 

 

 

 

School Calendar, Facebook 

The School Calendar is available at 
MoyMartialArts.com/Calendar 
Also, stay updated by “friending” us 
on Facebook.  
(Facebook.com/MoyKungfu)  

 

$25 Referral Gift 
Thank You for your Referrals! 

Receive $25 when you refer 
someone that enrolls in our 4-Week 
New Student Special.  A $25 check 
will be issued upon completion of 
their four weeks.  Pick up some 
cards at the front desk.  Thanks! 

 

 

“If you really want to escape the 

things that harass you, what 

you’re needing is not to be in a 

different place but to become a 

different person.”  

“Most powerful is he who has 

himself in his own power.” 

― Seneca 

 

http://moymartialarts.com/
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